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H5 Land South of High Street 
 
We strongly object to the above, the density of housing will impact on the conservation area that 
we live in and impact on the countryside views that we currently enjoy.   

 
The traffic problems within our village with people using it as a rat run to and from work is already 
horrendous.  We live on the Cranfield side of the village and we can only say it always seems like 
an accident waiting to happen with cars going past our house and we can foresee traffic problems 
being horrendous if you give access to the proposed dwellings opposite our house.  I foresee a 
roundabout causing us more problems trying to get on and off our driveway and to suggest 
putting speed bumps in to calm the traffic would be an absolute nightmare constantly hearing 
cars and lorries going over the bumps and if rumours are true what we have heard living in an 
older property with the vibrations caused by these speed bumps could be detrimental to our 
property.  

 
 We reiterate that we strongly disagree with the above application. 
  

 


